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The winning classes the week 
before Easter were  

 1/2B and 3/4B   

The winning classes this week 
were  

Rec and 3/4B  

Well done everyone!  

Attendance  

Our attendance has been excel-
lent this week at 98.1% —

thank you for your support with 
this.  

The week before Easter the win-
ning class was Rec G   

This week, the winning class 
was 5/6P  

Well done to these classes!  

Face Coverings 

Thank you to all parents/ carers for wearing a face covering on site. Wearing a face covering can help stop the spread of COVID-19. 
and we need everyone to follow this guidance. While wearing a face covering can help protect fellow parents/ carers, please remember 

to still keep your distance (two metres) and wash your hands frequently. Thank you for your support.  

Dates for your diary  

May 2021 

3rd—Bank holiday (school closed)  

5th— Maths Day—See Class Dojo for more details 

6th— Local Elections (school closed to pupils  - Remote Learning Day. More details to follow)  

14th—Pyjamarama Day—See Class Dojo for more details 

28th– Break up for half term 

June 2021 

7th—Return to School  

July 2021 

16th—Children break up for Summer  

A very warm welcome back to school to you all this week. I hope that you enjoyed the Easter 
break and that you were able to take the opportunity to meet with friends and family in open 

spaces and gardens. It does feel that things are edging towards a little more normality and as the 
weather continues to improve, the sunshine really helps to lighten the mood!  

At this point in time, there are very few amendments to the guidance for schools and as such, we 
will be continuing to implement the COVID-19 measures that we have in school. This particularly 
means the staggered start and end to the day will continue as will the requirement to wear face 

coverings when entering the school site. 

We will bring you further information with regard to any changes as soon as we can, but please 
understand that anything planned will be subject to the Government guidance and the continua-
tion of the ‘roadmap’ out of lockdown. It has been great to see all the children back in school af-

ter the break. They have settled well and are ready to work hard for the summer term.  

Thank you again,  

Mrs Darby 



 

Earth Day 

On Thursday 22nd April, we celebrated 
Earth Day in school!  

In school today, the children learned 
about how we can save our planet and if 

everyone ‘does their bit’, we can make the earth a better place 
to live. From Reception to year 6, the children took part in 

discussions about what we can do to help.  

In school, we are trying to improve our environment by creat-
ing a flower bed and decorating our fences with flowers to 
create a reading garden. Thank you for your donations of 2 
litre bottles—we now have enough to complete the petals so 

thank you!  

Thank you for your donations towards our garden fund! We 
raised £100. This money will be used to purchase compost, 
seeds and flowers to add to the garden! Thank you for your 

continued support.  

Parking and Driving around the School 

Please can we remind parents and carers to not park directly by the 
school entrances or on the restricted areas by the school. It causes 
an obstruction for the parents and carers bringing their children to 

and from school which could result in an accident.  

We have had reports of parents driving along the pavements 
around school which of course is very danger-
ous - please take care when dropping and col-
lecting your children at school. The police are 
now monitoring the parking by schools in Wol-
verhampton and we will be informing them of 
any further cases of parking without the care 

and consideration to others.  

Wolfie Visit 

At the end of last term, we had a surprise visit from 
Wolfie himself! He visited all of the classes and 
wished everyone a happy and safe Easter. He 

brought with him a special Easter Egg for one lucky 
pupil. We had a lucky dip and the winner was… 

Tiago C. Thanks Wolves!  

Maths Day 

World Maths Day is one of the world’s 
largest global educational events. Taking 

place on the 5th May 2021, this day 
aims to get pupils excited and enthusias-

tic about learning maths! 

 
World Maths Day was created by Aus-

tralian digital learning resource developer 3P Learning in 
2007. The first World Maths Day was held on 5th May (3.14, 
or "Pi Day") of that year, and almost 300,000 students from 
98 different countries participated in online competitive games 

centred around mental maths problems. 
 

At D'Eyncourt we will be celebrating this day by hosting a 
number of exciting mathematical activities. There will be no 

donation for this event and children will wear their uniform as 
normal.  

Gardening  

During the Easter Break, a number of members of staff came into 
school to work on the new reading garden at the front of the 

school—you have probably seen some of the progress as you walk 
around the site. Thank you for your donations of plastic bottles—
they have been and will continue to be used to create the rest of 
the flower and the children will be using them to create planters 

and bird feeders.  

They were also busy tidying the borders at the back of the school. 
As you will see, the garden is looking fabulous and we can’t wait to 

get it finished! Well done to all the staff involved - thank you for 
your hard work!  

Pyjamarama Day  

Pyjamarama is returning for a third time and will take place this 
year on Friday 14 May 2021. Pyjamarama day is all about get-

ting children excited about reading and on this day we are inviting 
the children to come to school in their pyjamas for the day and 
have a day to celebrate all things reading—particularly poetry! 

There is no donation for this event.   


